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Thursday 27th June 2024 

 

Dear Parents and Carers 

I am delighted to inform you that Mrs Claire Crossman has been successfully appointed as our new 

Owlets Manager for September. Mrs Crossman has already been working closely with Miss Singleton in 

her role as Deputy Manager and they are currently working on a careful handover, to ensure a smooth 

transition for September. Mrs Crossman is really looking forward to working with all of the Owlet 

children and families in her new role as manager.  

In other staffing news, we are also delighted to let you know that Mrs Clare Horsey has been appointed 

as the new Owlets Deputy Manager. The new leadership team are already working together, planning 

for September. 

I am sure that you will join with me in congratulating Mrs Crossman and Mrs Horsey on the success of 

their new roles. 

We thank Miss Singleton for all the fantastic work that she has done to develop Owlets over the last 2 

years and wish her all the very best for her future ventures. Please note that Miss Singleton’s last day 

will be Friday 12th July and any queries after this date should be directed to Mrs Crossman. 

We thank you for your continuing support. 

Best wishes 

 

Mrs S Svenson 
Headteacher 


